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SHRA (www.shra.org) is a Joint Powers Authority created by the City and County of Sacramento to represent both jurisdictions 
for affordable housing and community redevelopment needs. SHRA has a FY 2021 budget of $214 million and 250 employees. 
The Agency owns and/or manages approximately 3,200 units of affordable housing and is one of the largest landlords in 
Sacramento. SHRA also administers approximately 13,200 rent assistance vouchers per month. 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 22, 2021  
 
Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency announces holiday and closure schedule 

 
 
Sacramento, CA | Officials at Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency announce that 
all SHRA offices, including Housing Choice Voucher and Conventional Public Housing, will be 
closed at noon on Thursday, December 23 through Friday, December 31, for a scheduled Agency 
closure and the Christmas and New Year holidays. Offices will reopen Monday, January 3, 2022, 
by appointment only.  
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